
Illinois Gifted Advisory Council Special Meeting 
March 19, 2014  
 
All members were present.  Nan Ochs had submitted her resignation.  There is a vacant spot on the 
committee. 
 
9:30 – 3:00 Angela Chamness attended the meeting to share the information regarding the Student 

Learning Objectives.  The council reviewed the PowerPoint information and gave 
feedback on language related to gifted education. 


